
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CLASS AWARDS: 
Izzy (PJ) for being a responsible learner and taking extra care when packing 
away her belongings! 
Zahlia (PJ) for being a kind and helpful classmate to her teacher and friends! 
Stevie (2J) for her wonderful attitude and effort in dance. 
Maggie (2J) for being a kind, respectful learner. 
Mia (1W) for being a responsible and respectful learner. 
Jaxon (1W) for great work interpreting data. 

Sophie (1T) for consistently setting high standards for herself. 
Zara (1T) for showing fabulous improvement with her writing.  
Isobel (PW) for doing 5-star writing. Keep it up!  
Bodhi (PW) for sounding out in your writing. Keep it up! 
Sammy (2C) for creating an imaginative event using phonics to spell unfamiliar woods and some 
compound sentences. Well done Sammy! 
Arlo (2C) for his improved focus and conscientious effort in all learning areas. Well done Arlo! 
Lara (1/2N) for her fantastic use of descriptive words in her written retell. 
Zion (1/2N) for his wonderful contributions to class discussions. 
 
 
 

    SCHOOL PHOTO DAY  

        FRIDAY 19/04/2024 

         
 
 
 
 
 

TUCKSHOP NEWS! 
The Android Phone issue has now been resolved,  
parents/users can now download the App from the  
Google Play Store. 

 
Apologies for the inconvenience and thank you  
for your patience. Qkr Team 

 

Weston (PJ) for always treating others with endless amounts 
of kindness and having a positive outlook on learning!   

 



 
 
 
 
 

Dates to remember 
 

 Wed 13th – Fri 22nd March – NAPLAN 

 Mon 18th – Fri 22nd March – Year 6 Camp – Lake Ainsworth Sport and Rec Centre 

 Thursday 21st March – Harmony Day – Wear Orange 

 Monday 25th March - Easter Cupcake Challenge 

 Tuesday 26th March – Year 4 Somerset Storyfest Excursion - Mudgeeraba 

 Thursday 28th March – Easter Hat Parade 

    Last day of Term 1 

 Monday 15th April – Term 2 Commences 

 Thursday 18th April – Cross Country Carnival 

 Friday 19th April – School Photos 

 
Extra-Curricular Activities  

 
Chess Club with Mrs Dalton on Wednesdays @ 2nd break in the Hall, years 2-6 
Choir with Mrs Burchell in Music Room on Fridays @ 2nd break, years 2-6 
Craft with Mrs Lloyd – Tuesdays @ 2nd break in 5L, years 4-6 
Lego with Mrs Corcoran – Tuesdays @ 2nd break in the Music room, years 1-4 
 
 

 

 
 

 
You're invited to join the Canungra State School P&C Association! 

 Being a P&C member does not mean that you must attend all meetings. We understand families have busy 
schedules and sometimes it is physically impossible to commit to attending. We just ask for you to volunteer 
when and where you can. 

 You do not need to attend a meeting to become a member of the P&C. Simply complete the membership 
form and either return it to the office or email a copy to pandc@canungrass.eq.edu.au. 

 Parents are not required to hold a volunteer blue card in order to volunteer at their child’s school. Any 
other family member that is not a parent is required to hold a volunteer blue card, in which the P&C are 
happy to assist with applications. 

 All volunteers of the school (including P&C) are required to complete the mandatory volunteer induction 
training as per Department of Education requirements. This is to ensure that all volunteers are covered 
under the P&Cs Personal Accident Insurance Policy. This training is conducted at the start of the year by the 
school and is also available at school administration. This takes approximately 15 minutes to complete. 

 Remember, the P&C is made up of parents.... just like you! The primary goal of the P&C is to enhance the 
educational opportunities for the students at our school. But along with that, it is also a great platform to – 

Library News! 
Students may reborrow books they have not 

finished.    

 
Reading makes us wiser 

Remember: “Kids who read succeed” 
 



o Build lifelong friendships with other like-minded parents. 
o Enhance your skill set. 
o Become more informed on important school matters and policies and provide parent input. 
o Give back to our wonderful school community. 
o And most importantly, have fun! 

 

 If you have any questions, feel free to email pandc@canungrass.eq.edu.au. 

Michelle, Kelly, Nicole & Alison 
The Canungra SS P&C Executive Team 

 

 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY SOCCER CLINICS 

 

The school holidays are fast approaching! 
Whether you want to fine tune your game for a tournament, 
keep up your ball skills or just have some fun, we have the clinics for you. 
 
Register below via the link: 
https://www.sports-x.com.au/service-page/canungra-owls-soccer-club-
1?referral=service_list_widget&location=8d209c06-d725-4415-b171-8caf343cc194 

  

Canungra Owls Soccer Club 

Moriarty Park 
 

Week 2 of holidays: 

Tues 9th – Weds 10th April 

9am - 12pm 
Girls and Boys | 5 - 14 Years | All abilities 

welcome! 

ALL Canungra Owls SC Juniors receive discount. 

Use code 'Tum10' at checkout 

 



  



 


